
Ref: AC.004/2013     4 January 2013  

Subject: Report on signing off an agreement with Metropolitan Electricity Authority to provide 
repair and maintenance services for computer  

To: President and Managers 
      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform you that on 
24 December 2012, the Company entered into an agreement with Metropolitan Electricity 
Authority to provide repair and maintenance services for computer. The contract value is 
amounting to Baht 40.69 million (excluding VAT) and a period of work is starting from 4 
January 2013 until 3 January 2014.  

Please be informed accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
(Mr. Arin Jamnaree) 
Financial Controller 


